
 
 

Student and Visitor Mobile Phone Policy  

 
Policy Statement 
 
Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 are not permitted to 
have mobile phones in their possession during the school 
day. If a mobile phone is brought to school the child must 
deliver the phone, turned off, to the classroom teacher where 
it will be placed in a locked cupboard. The phone can be 
collected from the class teacher again after the school siren 
at the end of the day. 
 
Students who are found with a mobile phone on their person 
or in their bag during the school day will be required to hand 
the phone into the front office where the parent will be 
required to collect it at the end of the day. Mobile phones 
held in the office will not be returned to students. 
Students are not permitted to use a mobile phone before or 
after school, while on the school premises, except in the case 

of briefly calling a parent who is late for pick up. If students 
need to contact a parent, they must do so via the front office. 
 
Parents visiting the school for roster, assemblies and class 
meetings should have their mobile phone on silent. 
 
Students are responsible for ensuring their phones are taken 
to the classroom teacher. The school will NOT accept any 
liability for the loss or theft of a mobile phone. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


